
 11th September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

           National Apple Day  – Tuesday 3rd October 

 

Dear Parents 
 
On Tuesday 3rd October, Busy Bees have been given the opportunity to take part in 
an 'Apple Day' at the Great Yorkshire Showground to celebrate National Apple 
Day.  This has been organised by the Yorkshire Agricultural Society.  
 
 
The children will take part in a workshop for the morning where they will visit the 
Yorkshire Heritage Trees at the Showground, take part in a juicing workshop and 
prepare a baked apple to take home and bake for their pudding that night. This links 
in well with our 'We are Scientists' project as we will be learning about Healthy 
Eating over the next few weeks.  
 
The event is free but we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.60 to cover the 
cost of the coach which is available to pay via ParentPay. 
 
Arrangements For The Day 
The coach will leave North Rigton school at 09:00, so please ensure you arrive by 
promptly at normal drop off time, and we will return in time for lunch. 

 
Clothing 
Children should come to school dressed in their normal school uniform with 
comfortable walking shoes, and we advise bringing a warm waterproof coat on the 
day.   
 
 
Miss Ellis 
Year 3/4 Teacher 


